
UAAAC Minutes 

March 6, 2018 

 

 

In Attendance:  Mary Adams, Bob Cage, Tommie Church, Tom DeNardin, Jim Greenlaw, Leigh Hersey, 

Anthony Malta 

 

Tom called the meeting to order. 

 

Since so few were in attendance today, Tom decided that the minutes for November, February, and 

March Meetings would be presented to committee for approval at the April meeting.  April meeting will 

be on April 10th instead of April 3rd since Spring Break is the week of April 3rd. 

 

Tom reported that he and Mary had gotten the Faculty and Staff nomination forms ready and had 

delivered the appropriate forms to Kathy and Nick. 

 

He also added that none of the chairs for sub-committees were in attendance; therefore, subcommittee 

reports would be presented at April meeting. 

 

Mary talked to the group about promoting better attendance at sport games and events.  Both student 

and faculty attendance need improvement.  She said that she knows a student who is very involved in 

campus life who could help with promotion ideas. 

 

Tom asked if we wanted to give the Staff award, and announce the Faculty award winner at the Maroon 

and Gold event that is usually held sometime in April.  We decided to discuss this at the April meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 


